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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

School lunch menu 

Change of menu on Friday 27th May, last day of term. Please see the attached poster. 

The jacket potato and pasta option will NOT be available. 

 
 

Class Assemblies  

Years 3, 4 and 5 will be having class assemblies this term. 

Parents/Carers will be invited to come to school (at 9am) and watch their children 

share some of their work they have done this year.  

Thursday 26th May – Summerleaze class - Parents/Carers please come through the 

office to the school hall at 9am.  

 

Thursday 9th June – Crackington class  Thursday 16th June – Duckpool class    

Wednesday 22nd June – Millook class Thursday 30th June – Crooklets class 

 

Attendance 

The whole school attendance for this week is 90.8%. 

We hope our attendance will improve next week. 

The class attendance winner for this week is Summerleaze 95.2% 

Most improved class attendance this week is Summerleaze up 7% from last week. 
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Eden Project trip  

Year 5 had a fabulous time exploring the Eden Project on Wednesday. They learnt 

lots of facts in our crazy chef workshop & even had some yummy banana cake to 

eat after too. 

  

 
 

Story Writing Competition winners!  

Our recent whole-school story writing 

competition was a great success. Every 

child in the school wrote their own story 

about a pair of siblings who discover they 

can fly and race each other around the 

world. Each child could choose where 

they wanted the story to take them, which 

countries to research, and what would 

happen to the characters. We had some 

awesome entries - well done everyone! 

Pictured here are the winners for each 

class chosen for the excitement of their 

story, the level of geography knowledge 

in the story, and the accuracy of their 

sentences and presentation. Special congratulations to those children chosen by 

author Anna Chorlton as our overall winners! You know who you are 😃 

 

Amy Garnett 

We are very sorry to be saying goodbye and good luck to Amy who is moving on from 

Bude Juniors.  She will be very much missed by us all. 
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Sandymouth’s class assembly  

Was a demonstration of the 

human digestive system.  It 

was messy but the parents 

seemed to enjoy it!   

The children then sang 

Cauliflowers Fluffy beautifully.  

Well done Sandymouth Class. 

 

Reminder: Relationships and Sex Education  

As a school community, we are committed to working in partnership with parents and 

carers. We would like to invite you to attend an information meeting about our 

upcoming relationships and sex education lessons on Wednesday 25th May at 

9.15am. In the meeting, you will find out more about what your child will learn, view a 

selection of the resources being used in lessons and discover how you can best 

support your child to discuss these topics at home. If you cannot attend the 

information meeting and you have questions about what will be covered do speak 

with your child's class teacher. 

 

Lateness 

Reminder, we are still having several children who are arriving to school late. Please 

ensure your child arrives at school on time. School starts at 8.50am, the gates are open 

from 8.40am. Many of our supportive interventions begin first thing and some pupils 

are regularly missing out. We are monitoring all the late children. 

 

Absences  

If you are taking your child out of school, please complete an exceptional 

circumstance leave request form. You can get one from the office or print one from 

the website. 

 

Reminder, if your child is absent from school, please let the office know before 9am. 

You can leave an answerphone message, send an email to 

juniorsecretary@budeprimary.org or telephone the office.  

Please give full details to why your child is absent, “not well” or “not feeling well” or 

“not in” is not a reason that we can use on our registers.  

For example, is it a sickness bug, tummy upset, severe cold/flu, bad tooth ache or 

covid symptoms? The office will have to contact you if this is not clear. 

If they are feeling a little under the weather, please send them in and let us know so 

we can keep an eye on them.  

Please try and make medical appointments for your child outside of school hours. 
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Message from Emma Thomas (Family support adviser)  

Drop In next Friday- 9-10.30 all welcome, Jubilee art and craft session. Refreshments 

provided. 

 

ParentPay debts 

Please clear any dinner money, breakfast club and after school club debts over the 

weekend on ParentPay. Any debt you have on ParentPay needs to be cleared over 

the weekend. Thank you. 

 

Street Dance with Kaylie 

The last session will be Wednesday 25th May. 

Wednesday Year 3 and 4 – 3.15pm – 4pm, Wednesday Year 5 and 6 – 4.15pm – 5pm 

 

PE After school clubs  

This will be the last session. 

Tuesday 3.15pm-4pm Year 3 Football. Thursday 3.15pm-4pm Year 6 Kwik Cricket 

If you have signed your child up to an after-school club, they are expected to attend. 

Please let the office know if they will not be attending. 

 

Diary dates  

Wednesday 25th May @ 9.15am RSE Parent information meeting 

 

Friday 27th May  Last day of term 

 

Monday 30th May – Friday 3rd June  Half Term 

 

Monday 6th June  Return to school 

 

Tuesday 28th June  Sports Day – more information to follow 

 

Monday 4th July – Wednesday 6th July Year 6 Residential  

 

Monday 11th July  

 

Year 4 trip to Plymouth Aquarium 

Thursday 14th July  

 

Year 3 trip to Royal Albert Memorial 

Museum  

Friday 22nd July  Last day of term  

 

Monday 25th and Tuesday 26th July Inset Days 

 

Monday 5th and Tuesday 6th September Inset Days  
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After School Club  

Reminder, if you would like to book your child into after school club in the new term, 

please contact the school office know on 01288 352731 or email 

juniorsecretary@budeprimary.org   

 

Breakfast club  

If you would like your child to attend our breakfast club, please book via ParentPay. It 

is important you book breakfast club sessions so we know how many children will be 

attending each day.  

 

Notes from the office:  

• Should you be happy for your child to walk home, or leave school accompanied, 

please can you telephone the office so we can amend the consent section on their 

records. 

 • Please let the office if you need to change your contact details. It is important we 

have an up-to-date telephone number.  

• The office is open from 8:30 – 3:30pm. – please leave a message and we will get 

back to you or email juniorsecretary@budeprimary.org 

 

Under 10 and Under 12’s Girl’s Football 

On the school playing field 5pm – 6pm each Thursday. 

First session is free then £2 after. This will not be on in half term. 

 

Healthy lunches 

We are really keen to encourage healthy 

lunches for all our children; government 

advice suggests using the “Eatwell” plate 

below as a guide to provide a healthy, 

balanced diet to support your child’s 

health and development.  
We have noticed recently, more and 

more children are being given very high 

sugar, high fat food items in the lunch box- 

we will be monitoring this and might 

contact you to offer support to make 

some changes. 

It is recommended that children between 5 and 10 years old should have no more 

than 20-25 grams per day. To put this into context a kit kat contains 21grams of sugar 

There are some great ideas if you follow this link: Lunchbox ideas and recipes – 

Healthier Families - NHS (www.nhs.uk and if you need any support or advice, please 

contact Emma on 07772296182 0r emma.thomas@budeprimary.org. If you feel your 

child has genuine difficulties with their diet, there are services out there who can help. 
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Crown making competition at the Brendon Arms 

We are asking children up to the age of 12 to design and make a crown for our 

jubilee celebrations on Friday 3rd June. 

There will be two age categories, infant school age and junior school age, and the 

crowns can be as creative and imaginative as you would like! 

We ask that all children bring their crowns to The Brendon for 2:30pm on Friday 3rd 

June to be ready for judging at 3pm. The winner of each category will receive a £10 

book voucher. 

Feel free to join us after the competition for music from Bude Metric Band, cream 

teas, and other royal celebrations! 
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